Attachment N-Reminder e-mail for PROGRAM non-responders



Dear Dr. _______________________________

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have not yet received input from your state with respect to newborn screening activities.  The newborn screening PROGRAM data collection instrument was designed to minimize the burden of this information request and should take 30-40 minutes to complete.  You may designate another person from your state newborn screening program to answer the questions on your behalf. The online SurveyMonkey questionnaire can be accessed at the following URL:  http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/newborn_screening_program.  

The survey will officially close on _(Insert date)_.  We would appreciate information about the impact of newborn screening laboratory activities in your state. This information will be used to highlight the significant impact of newborn screening across the United States and will be used in conjunction with the 2013 50 Years of Newborn Screening campaign.  

If you have any questions regarding the survey, please contact Carla Cuthbert, Ph.D., Branch Chief, Newborn Screening and Molecular Biology Branch, CDC  by phone 404-488-7571 or email ccuthbert@cdc.gov.

We look forward to seeing your response.



